
December 5,2017
Via Web Filing

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street
Suite 500
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: EarthLink Business, LLC
Notice of Detariffing

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

Enclosed for filing please find the original of this letter as notice that it is EarthLink Business, LLCs'
intent to operate on a detariffed basis and is withdrawing the following tariff on file with the Commission:

P.S.c. MO Tariff No. 1 - Competitive Telecommunications Services

Effective December 6, 2017, the Company will make this document available in the fonn of Price Guide
posted to its website outlining the tenns, conditions and rates associated with the services offered by the
Company. The hyperlink to the website where the Price List is posted for public inspection is as follows:

http://tariffs.net/earthlinkbusiness

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3001 or
via email totforte@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

lsi Thomas M. Forte

Thomas M. Forte
Consultant to EarthLink Business, LLC

cc: Lori Wheeler - EarthLink - New Edge
Office of Public Counsel
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